
From: Troop 71 Info [info@troop71.info] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 3:59 PM 

To: troop71bsa-donotreply@yahoo.com 

Subject: Fwd: First Aid kits 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Anita C James" <anitacjames@gmail.com> 

Date: Oct 13, 2015 2:58 AM 

Subject: First Aid kits 

To: <scoutmaster.troop71@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

 

Evan, 

  

Please forward to the Troop.   

  

Thanks, 

Anita 

  

  

All, 

  

If you have First Aid Kits out please bring payment to the Troop meeting.  If you do not plan to 

sell what you have left please bring them to the Troop meeting.  If you plan to continue to sell 

the kits please let me know how many you still have and when you plan to turn in the final 

payment.  If you haven’t sold any kits but would like to see me at the Troop meeting.   

 

Thanks, 

Anita James 

937-430-4311 

  

mailto:anitacjames@gmail.com
mailto:scoutmaster.troop71@gmail.com
tel:937-430-4311


P.S.  These would make nice stocking stuffers for young drivers or even Thank you gifts for 

coaches etc.   
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